
Appendix G

From: Charlotte Hope 
Sent: 14 May 2018 15:17
To: Lorraine Neale
Subject: Re: FW: FW: Marden Cricket And Hockey Club - New Club Premises 

Certificate Application
Attachments: Amended application hours for Club Premises licence 18 v 2.pdf

Dear Lorraine

Further to our discussion this morning, I am attaching yet another amendment to our licence 
application.  As you can see I have further reduced the hours for the supply of alcohol and the 
provision of live and recorded music, as per Mr Boatwright-Smith's suggestion, on the 
proviso that we can have the requested extended hours up to 8 times per year.  We don't feel 
that this is an unreasonable request.

Please forward the revised times to the objectors.

Regards

Charlotte


